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WHAT THE MEASURE DOES:

Makes the State Chief Information Officer responsible for information systems security at the Secretary of State’s and
State Treasurer’s offices.

FISCAL: May have fiscal impact, but no statement yet issued
REVENUE: May have revenue impact, but no statement yet issued

ISSUES DISCUSSED:

EFFECT OF AMENDMENT:
BACKGROUND:

Oregon law currently centralizes authority over information systems security of most Executive Branch entities with
the Office of the State Chief Information Officer (SCIO). The Legislative and Judicial Branches remain independently
responsible for their own information systems security, along with a handful of statewide elected offices: the
Secretary of State, the State Treasurer, and the Attorney General.

Senate Bill 106 brings information systems security of the Secretary of State’s and the State Treasurer’s offices within
the ambit of the SCIO.
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